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large bowel cancer were conducted on groups of relatively homogeneous
populations, and some were not specifically designed to test the hypothe-
sis that fat consumption is associated with colon cancer. The studies
designed specifically to test this hypothesis (e.g., Dales et al., 1978;
Jain et al., 1980) tended to show the most striking direct associations,
especially" when the possible confounding effects of dietary fiber were
considered. The evidence for cancer of the breast and prostate is more
consistent than that for large bowel cancer.  The results of the most
thorough case-control study of breast cancer yet reported (Miller et a 1.,
1978) were only weakly positive, however, partly reflecting the fact that
recent food consumption was measured rather than dietary intake patterns
earlier in life, which may have been the more relevant exposure period.
(Studies of changing breast cancer incidence among Japanese migrants to
the United States and their descendents, for example, suggest that
early-life exposures are important determinants of breast cancer risk.)
Cholesterol
High-fat diets have been associated with atherosclerosis—a condition
that has also been associated with elevated serum cholesterol levels.
Therefore, there has been interest in studying the relationship of serum
cholesterol levels as well as cholesterol intake to the incidence of can-
cer. Most of the studies described below were designed to examine the
association between cholesterol and cardiovascular disease, and were not
specifically intended to measure cancer incidence or mortality.  However,
the opportunity provided by these long-term studies of cardiovascular
disease in which serum cholesterol levels of the subjects were determined
at the beginning of the study has resulted in a number of different re-
ports on observed associations.
Using per capita food intake data from 20 industrialized nations and
simple correlation analysis, Liu et^ aiU (1979) showed that there was a
strong direct correlation between per capita intake of total fat and
cholesterol and the mortality rate for colon cancer, but that there was
an inverse correlation for fiber intake. Cross-classification showed a
highly significant association for cholesterol, but not for fat or fiber.
These investigators suggested that the data support a causal relationship
between dietary cholesterol and colon cancer.
Pearce and Dayton (1971) conducted an 8-year clinical trial in which
groups of 422 and 424 men were fed a conventional diet or one containing
high levels of polyunsaturated fat (to lower cholesterol levels), respec-
tively • Incidence of cancer deaths in the groups on the experimental
diet was higher.  In a similar experiment conducted in Finland, Miettinen
et al. (1972) also found more carcinomas in the test group. A study
gFoup", convened to examine cancer incidence in men from five controlled
trials of cholesterol-lowering diets, found little difference in relative
risks (Ederer ejtal., 1971).

